
 

VILLAGE OF ANMORE 
OFFICIAL COMMUNITY PLAN UPDATE 

 

PUBLIC PRESENTATION OF 
THE PLAN – SESSION #2 
 
APRIL 29, 2014 at 7:00 P.M.  
at Anmore Elementary School  
(portable classroom near tennis court) 
 

The OCP provides a vision and strategy to guide decisions related to land use, parks 
and the environment, infrastructure, social issues, and how to grow sustainably.  
 

A public presentation was held on April 15th with 33 residents plus 1 non-Anmore 
resident in attendance. 
 

Village Council has asked the Planning Consultant to provide a duplicate presentation 
on the final draft Official Community Plan on April 29th at 7:00 p.m. The presentation 
will be followed by a public question/comment period. Residents are encouraged to 
attend the public meeting to learn more about the recommended changes to the OCP 
and what those recommended changes could mean for the future vision of Anmore. 
 

Residents who are unable to attend the presentation can provide their comments or 
questions in writing to the Manager of Corporate Services in person at village hall or 
via email at christine.milloy@anmore.com by 4:00 p.m. on April 29th. 
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